
Welcome to Year 5 

 

 

I am extremely excited to be your teacher again for a second 

year. I am sure we will have as much fun in year 5 as we did in 

year 4.  

You have amazed me from the beginning of year 4 all the way 

through – including during lockdown so I am excited to see all 

the different ways you can amaze me again next year.  

 

 

Not only do you have me again next year but we are 

lucky enough to have Mr Lovell back in class as well 

and we will be welcoming Miss Payne into Neverland 

class for the first time.  

 

I have been busy at school making sure our classroom is ready for us to go back 

and do some fantastic learning and Mr Tudgay has also been busy moving my 

board and putting up some big whiteboards for me to use next year as well – as 

you know I love to use my whiteboard in lessons.  

 

As I haven’t seen you all in so long I would like you to all send 

me a photo of some art work. I would like you to try doing a 

self-portrait – you can use anything to make it including pencils, 

pens, paint, leaves from outside, or anything else you can think 

of. I look forward to seeing how creative you can be.  

 

Mr Lovell, Miss Payne and I are all looking forward to seeing you in 

September, have a fabulous summer break and well see you in year 5!  

 

 


